
JCT SEC 250-NORTH
CONSTRUCTION IMPROVEMENTS PLANNED ON MT 13
PROJECT OVERVIEW

PHASE 2

In 2021, MDT plans to rebuild the 
8-miles of roadway to provide 12-foot 
travel lanes and 2-foot shoulders. 

The road will be shifted to flatten the 
tight horizontal curves and the abrupt 
vertical curves. The timber bridge at the 
North Fork Box Elder Creek will be 
replaced with a concrete box culvert. 

Traffic will be maintained on the existing 
roadway during reconstruction. 

PHASE 1

CONTACT INFO:

DJ Berg, MDT

406-444-2067
djberg@mt.gov

Kathy Harris, KLJ

406-441-5784
kathy.harris@kljeng.com

Roadway Improvements

New Culvert Replacement

New Bridge Replacement

In 2019, MDT plans to replace the Box 
Elder Creek Bridge (near RP 20) due to 
the structure’s age and deterioration. The 
new bridge will be a precast concrete 
bridge, meeting current design 
standards. 

Traffic will be maintained on the existing 
bridge during construction.

Culvert replacing existing

North Fork Bridge

Bridge replacing existing

Box Elder Creek Bridge


